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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION Xi
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF DAVAO DEL NORTE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
CID-2023-0873

To : Eduard C. Amoguis, EdD - Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Liezl S. Josol, Education Program Supervisor in MAPEH
Subject: PARTICIPATION IN THE 10TH SIKWATE FESTIVAL
Date October 27, 2023
1. Attached herewith is a letter from Hon. Silvano B. Gaje, Municipal Mayor of San

Isidro, Davao del Norte, which invites Ms. Liezl S. Josol, Education Program
Supervisor in MAPEH, to be one of the Judges in the Neo-Ethnic competition during
the 10th Sikwate Festival on October 27, 2023 at San Isidro Municipal Gym.

2. Details of the activity like the mechanics, guidelines, and program are enclosed in
this memorandum .

3. In the conduct of this activity, it is expected that Equal Opportunity Principle (EQOP)
Performance goals and requirements must be observed in such a way to recognize
universal equality of individuals regardless of gender, religion, ethnicity, and
political affiliation.

4. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum to the concerned is desired.

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

For the Schools Division Superintendent:

RAME .ﬁLO
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Republic of the Philippines ‘{
Municipality of San Igidro
Provinee of Davac del Norte
Hon. Cilvano P. Gaje
Municipal Mayor
18 October 2023

REYNALDO B. MELLORIDA, CESO V
School’s Division Superintendent
Department of Education

Davao del Norte

Dear Sir:

The Local Government Unit of San Isidro, Davao del Norte will be celebrating it_s ‘
10th Sikwate Festival on October 25-27, 2023, with the theme "Tubag sa hagit
sa panahon, kaangayan ug panagdait gikinahanglan, alang sa mas malamboong

katilingban”. 1t is a celebration of an abundant harvest, diversity, and the
richness of culture.

With the optimism to have a momentous celebration as this is another milestone

for the LGU having reached a decade since the Mother Festival, various activities
are scheduled for the three (3) day celebration.

In this light, we would like to invite Ms. Liezl Josol to be one of the members

of the Board of Judges for the Neo-Ethnic Competition which is held on the
27" of October 2023, at 8:30 am, Sawata Gym.

We are hoping for your positive response to this invitation.

Thank you and more power.

Sincerely jyburs,

SILVANQ|B. 6AJE

0 Serbisyong pinagaje sni_xi@yahoo.com



